        ALL INDIA INSURANCE EMPLOYEES’ ASSOCIATION
        LIC BUILDING SECRETARIAT ROAD HYDERABAD 500063
Email: aiieahyd@gmail.com
   
PRESIDENT:                                                                                                                                Phone: 040-23244595
AMANULLA KHAN                                                                                        
GENERAL SECRETARY:   					                                                                                                                                                                  
V. RAMESH
October 23, 2018.
To 
General Secretaries of the Zones 
Dear Comrade,
	National Convention on 27th October, 2018	
We would like to inform that AIIEA along with Bank Unions like AIBOC, BEFI, All India NABARD Employees’ Association, All India Regional Rural Bank Employees’ Association, Confederation of Central Government Employees and Society for Social and Economic Research, Delhi is organising a National Convention at New Delhi on 27th October, 2018.  Com. A.K. Bhatnagar, Vice President, AIIEA is coordination the whole programme at Delhi.
The above convention is organised under the name “CITIZENS FORUM IN DEFENCE OF INDIAN FINANCIAL SECTOR’. 
The Convention will be addressed by eminent economists Prof. Prabhat Patnaik, and Prof. Jayati Ghosh.  Apart from these speakers, leaders from All India Kisan Sabha, CITU will also address the convention. The undersigned will participate in the convention. Around 300 employees from insurance, Bank, government sector and all other walks of life will be attending the convention. 
The Convention will be held at Constitutional Club, Speaker Hall Annexe, New Delhi  on 27th October,  2018 from 10.00 AM to 1.00 PM. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The convention is in defence to maintain the public sector character of financial sector institutions, uphold the freedom and economic sovereignty of the nation and demanding the government to declare that it will protect the public sector from onslaught of finance capital etc.
We request all the units to take note of the same.
With greetings,
Comradely yours,


General Secretary.
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